
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 
Thunder Bay Police Services Board Regular Meeting Time Change 

THUNDER BAY, ON (November 16, 2023) — The Thunder Bay Police Services Board is announcing a 
change to the start time of the open session for the next three meetings.  

The meetings scheduled for Tuesday November 21, 2023, Tuesday December 19, 2023, and Tuesday 
January 16, 2024 will now begin at 10:30amET.   

The meeting livestream will also begin at that time with the link being accessible via the website under 
the meeting section and on our social media channels. 

Media Contact 
John Hannam | Board Secretary 

807 622 9585 | psbsecretary@hotmail.com  
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